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Comments: I am writing to support this project. The potential for wildfire is a constant concern with fire season

seeming to become a year round reality around the state. I hope recent significant fires around Colorado and the

west will inspire some urgency with this project. Additionally, this project will benefit the Bighorn Sheep that are in

the area and are experiencing habitat loss due to the lack of natural fires and their inability to easily access and

utilize their entire range. A prescribed burn was originally proposed in 1998 for the benefit of the herd and

unfortunately the community pushed back on it.


